16 JUN 1988

Docket No. 50-352

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. C. A, McNeill
Executive Vice President=Nuclear
2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-352/88-13

This letter transmits the routine resident safety inspection by Messrs. T.
Kenny and L. Scholl from May 1, 1988 - May 31, 1988 at the Limerick Generating
Station, Limerick, Pennsylvania. The inspection corsisted of docuisent
reviews, interviews, and observation of activities. The results have been
discussed with Mr. Graham Leitch of your staff.

Ho violations of NRC Raquirements were identified and no response is required.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Bxte1na s1g00c by,

Edward C. Wenzinger, Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: NRC Region I Inspection Peport 50-352/88-13

cc w/encl:

John 3. Kemper, Sr., Senior Vice President-Nuclear Services
G. M. Leitch, Vice President, Limerick Generating Station
Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esquire

Eugene J. Bradley, Esquire, Assistant General Counsel

W. M. Alden, Director, Licensing Section

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY IR LIM]1 88-13 - 0001.0.0
8806230007 880616 06/15/88

POR ADOCK 05000352 i\
o oo O ‘



Philadelphia Electric Company 2

16 JUN 1988

bcc w/encl:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
Jim Linville, Section Chief, DRP

Brent Clayton, EDO Office

Dick Clark, NRR Project Manager

Tom Johnson, SRI, Peach Bottom

Bob Gramm, SRI, Limerick 2

J. H. Williams, Project Engineer

RIYDRP RI:DRP
Linville/rhl Capra
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